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The planning of future schools Must include a considered SAFETY POLICY IN RELATION 
TO HOW students are delivered and collected from school particularly on wet days. The 
amount of staff resources the risks involved are very high at most big schools. The recent build 
at Jordan Springs is a disgrace and very dangerous despite recent cosmetic changes. 
The Cost of one child becoming a paraplegic is MANY MILLIONS OF DOLLARS let alone 
the use of professional staff in the process of suppervising the delivering children to the waiting 
cars. David Bentham. OAM. 


